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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Kris Larson [klarson@ninyoandmoore.com]
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 1:14 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Larry Lepore
Subject: Geotechnical activities at the former Holland Oil site

Jerry, 
This e-mail is to inform you of upcoming subsurface activities at the former Holland oil site. The subsurface activities 
consist of pot-holing into the fill areas up to three feet below ground surface to evaluate the moisture content of the soil. 
This work will be conducted tomorrow (Tuesday, March 8th) only by DL Falk (General) and Bay Cities (Grading), under 
the oversight of our geotech group.    
Regards, 

Kris M. Larson, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 633-5640 (x5212) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
(510) 301-9446 (Cell) 
klarson@ninyoandmoore.com 
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